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National Non-Fiction November 

 

Dear Families 

To celebrate and highlight the importance of non-fiction texts, we are offering 

your child an optional challenge for the month of November.   

Non-fiction means texts that are for information. 

Challenge: 

- Choose a hobby, activity, interest which you like to do outside of school. 

- Prepare a video, poster, letter, leaflet or a different way to be creative. 

- Bring it into school (or email it to your class teacher) and ask your class 

teacher for an opportunity to ‘show and tell’ it to your class.  Your class 

teacher will support you with this if you are feeling a little nervous. 

This is a fun activity which is optional but we hope that some children would 

like to share their ideas with others. 

In classes and in assemblies, we will also be highlighting the importance and 

fun of non-fiction texts and this would be a good time to share non-fiction 

texts together at home too. 

If you do have any questions, please contact us at school. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Nuttall 

English Subject Leader 
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